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Message from the Head Teacher 
 

 

We are conducting a Yagya on 17th July to help us on our way as we start our next phase of development. We have 20 spaces for parents to 
attend. If you would like to attend please complete the slip below, cut it from the newsletter and place it in the communication box which is 
outside the reception office window. We will pick names out of the box randomly. 
 

Dear Parents/carers and children, 
 

The weather seems to be changing and set to be a hot weekend and hotter on the 
following week. Please remember to send your child dressed in light school uniform 

and with plenty of sun cream, a hat and a bottle of water. 
I am so excited about our Summer Fayre. To make this a success we need every 
member of our school community to come along and bring their extended families 

with them. It is so important for children to be around school and their teachers 
when we are ‘off duty’ because we are able to further build the relationships we 

have in a fun setting. Please come along – you will even have the chance to splat 
the head teacher (I’m not sure how this has happened…it must surely be a 
mistake!) 

Reception children had a fun trip on Thursday learning about travel and transport 
(have you seen the film on facebook?) and Year 1 have been taking part in a 

recycling art competition. Good luck to them! 
 
With best wishes 

James Biddulph 
 

You would have received information about the competition to name the four houses that will 

form the basis of our house system. The house system will be a feature of all the Avanti schools. 

How great it would be if one of the names was from Avanti Court. 

 

All you have to do is try and work out 4 really powerful names which will help bind young people 

together with some identity. 

 

Think of Harry Potter! How would Harry, Ron and Hermione have overcome the evil Voldermort 

had it not been for their house - Gryffindor!! 

 
Please hand in your competition submission by 15th July. 

 
Be in it to win it! 
 

WHAT DO YOU THINK OF OUR WEBSITE? PLEASE GIVE YOUR 

FEEDBACK BY FOLLOWING THE AVANTI SCHOOLS WEBSITE LINK 

http://www.avanti.org.uk/ast-section.php?section=124 
 

       Request to attend the Yagya 
 
       I would like to attend the Yagya on 17th July at 15:30 Location: Avanti Court Primary School 
 
       Parent’s Name: 
       Child’s Name: 

 

House System 

http://www.avanti.org.uk/ast-section.php?section=124


 

 

 

It is not permitted that 

children arrive at school by 

themselves or left to come 

into school alone as this is 

not safeguarding our 

children. If you are late 

arriving to school with your 

child please bring them to 

the school office where a 

member of staff will sign 

them in and take them to 

class. 

Thanks, Office Team 
 

"Be thankful for what you have; you'll end up having more.  If you 
concentrate on what you don't have, you will never, ever have enough."

  

Attendance & 

Safeguarding 
 

Full school 93.19% 
White 90.00% 

Blanco 83.13% 
Shukla 95.24% 

Balta 98.81% 
Blue 96.67% 

We need to reach at least 95% 

 

Key Dates 
 

 

6th July Summer Fete – A 

Courtly Affair! 

 

12th July Sports Day 9-

12pm 

 

17th July Avanti Court 

Ratha Yatra Festival Day 

 

26th July Last day of term! 
 
 

 

Golden Book 

Achievers 

 
White Joshan N. 
Blanco Amreena 

Balta Anika G. 
Shukla Suchir 

Blue Pranav S. 
 

Lunch 
Week 3 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
Main Dish 

Matar Paneer 

(Pea & curd 

cheese curry 

with rice) 

Spaghetti 

(Soy Mince 

in Tomato 

Sauce) 

 

Macaroni 

Cheese 

 

Margarita 

Pizza 

Rice & 

Daal 

(Green 

moong) 

 
Vegetables 

 

Winter Mixed 

Salad 

 

Carrots & 

Sweetcorn 

 

Broccoli 

 

Sweetcorn 

or Green 

Beans 

 

New 

Potatos 

 
Dessert 

 

Ice Cream & 

Fruit 

 

Halava 

 

Jelly and Ice 

Cream 

 

Flapjack 

 

Rice 

Pudding 

and Jam 

 

Avanti court have commissioned a 

company called Sherpa kids to provide a 

tea time club between 3.15-5.15 everyday 

from 30 September 2013 onwards. Costs 

will be £8 a day and £15 a day for 

siblings. If you are interested in 

consolidating a place for your child/ren 

please contact Dravit in the main office. 

Please visit their website 

www.sherpakids.co.uk to see what fun 

filled learning activities they do. 
 

Next week is 

meant to be 

very warm and 

sunny. Whilst I 

don't quite 

believe it, please 

be prepared to 

put sun cream 

on your child, 

send them to 

school with a 

hat and a water 

bottle. Often 

children bring 

frozen water 

bottles which 

slowly defrost 

during the day. 
 

 

HOLIDAY FUN HOME LEARNING! 

 

Children will be receiving a task (which 

is also a competition). They will have to 

print and cut out a character called 

Barnaby and then go around with you 

taking photos. This will be used in their 

first lessons in September so don't miss 

out! 

More info to follow in a letter from the 

teaching team! 

 

“Can you imagine a bare field, vast 
land with much potential but in 
need of someone to see the vision 

of what this could be and plant a 
tree. The tree is planted by a single 
seed as the days pass this seed 
starts to grow and flourish, before 

you know it you actually have a 
growing tree with beautiful young 
leaves that need watering and 
caring for in order to become 
strong and bright. This is how I see 
my journey for Avanti Court 

Primary School, we have planted 

the seed, we have watered it, 
looked over it, watched it grow and 
know that it is so precious and with 
much dedication will become a 
pillar of beauty on this lonely field” 

- Kelly Collins 

http://2schools.org.uk/_act/link.php?mId=B922355402876903638428296313521&tId=148580434

